
 
 
 
 
 

Imperial Beach Democratic Club 
General Meeting 
Seaside Candy 

150 Palm Ave, Imperial Beach, CA 91932 
February 6, 2020 

 
The meeting began at 6:18 pm with the pledge of allegiance. She welcomed our new members. 
Rick moved to approve the agenda and Mark seconded. Mark moved to approve the minutes 
Rick seconded. Both were approved without objection.  
 

• Mayor Dedina gave a brief report on the state of city. He let us know that the lawsuit was 
temporarily suspended. He wanted us to know Mike Bloomberg was his and Mark’s 
choice for President. Mayor Dedina told us about his stance on the environment, and 
other issues in our community. Mark emphasized Bloomberg’s stance on the military.  

 
• Ramon gave his announcement that he is resigning as treasurer. The transition will take 

place in the next two months.  
 

• Roberto Garcia spoke to us about the census and what it does for the community. He also 
informed us of how we will be able to participate in the census. Questions and answers 
followed. 
 

• SDCDP Central Committee Candidates spoke to us about their candidacy: Those being 
Rick Bates, Ramon Espinal, Cynara Kidwell. Questions and answers followed after Anna 
explained what the central committee does in San Diego county.  
 

• Anna advocated regarding instituting various committees.  
 

Announcements: 
 

• Anna told us about our open house on March 5, 2020 
• Cynara announced she would be at the Farmers Market on February 14, 2020 doing a 

voter registration.  
• Michelle let us know there would be a women’s march sponsored by the Janitor’s Union 

on March 5, 2020 at 11:00am at the Civic Center.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:59 pm. 
 
Felicia House, IBDC Secretary 
 
 


